










August 23, 2024
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:

THE DAWSON SPRINGS INDEPENDENT BOARD OF EDUCATION 
WILL NOT SEEK INCREASE IN TAX RATES

The Dawson Springs Independent Board of Education will not raise taxes this year. There will be time allotted for citizens and delegations who would like to speak on the matter during the board meeting that will be held on Monday, August 26, 2024 at 6pm. The meeting will be held at the Dawson Springs Board of Education office located at 118 E. Arcadia Avenue in Dawson Springs, KY. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]At the meeting on August 26th, as mentioned above, the Board will review and potentially adopt a proposed general fund tax levy of 74.7 cents on real property, 74.7 cents on personal property, and 68.7 cents on motor vehicle and watercraft. 

The rates proposed are the same rates adopted since 2020. 

The proposed General Fund tax rate of 74.7 cents on real property and 74.7 cents on personal property is expected to produce $535,768.99. 

The general areas to which revenue of $50,244 above the 2024 revenue is to be allocated are as follows: 
Instruction:		$ 30,146
Maintenance:		$ 15,073
Transportation: 	$   5,025





